
 

Notice of Public Hearing  

 

 

City of Rochester Wastewater Utility 

Preliminary Engineering Report (PER) 

 

The City of Rochester Board of Public Works and Safety will hold a public hearing at 8:30 am on Friday, 

May 2, 2025, at Rochester City Hall, 320 Main St., Rochester, IN. 

The City of Rochester’s engineering consultant, Commonwealth Engineers, Inc., will present the 

recommended project, which will include upgrades and improvements to the Wastewater Utility.  

The project will be funded through a Clean Water State Revolving Fund (DWSRF) loan. Copies of the 

required Preliminary Engineer Report (PER) are available for public viewing starting April 23, 2025 

through May 7, 2025 at the Rochester City Hall.  

There will be the opportunity for questions and comments from the public at this meeting. Written 

comments from the public will be accepted through May 7, 2025. Your participation is welcomed and 

encouraged. If you will require special assistance at the meeting, please contact the City of Rochester 

Clerk-Treasurer’s office at 1 (574) 223-2510. 

Written comments regarding this project should be sent to Al Stong, P.E., Commonwealth Engineers, 

Inc., 7256 Company Drive, Indianapolis, IN, 46237  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


